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Notice of Proposed 2017 Tax Rates
May 15, 2017


The Chippewas of Kettle and Stony Point First Nation will be proposing an increase of the property tax rates for 2017 due to a significant increase to the cost of the local services (Water, Waste Collection, Fire Protection and Road Maintenance). The rates are as follows:

PROPERTY CLASS RATE PER $1,000 OF ASSESSED VALUE

Property Classification
Tax Rate
Residential
14.44630

Commercial
29.73593
For more information, please contact:
Mr. Shilo Shawnoo, Acting Tax Administrator

Phone: (519) 786-2125 x 108

Fax: (519) 786-2108

Toll Free: 1-877-787-5213

Email: accountsreceivable@kettlepoint.org
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